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This unnecessary board and their regulations will most definitely put a strangle hold 

and the agencies and facilities that provide such necessary care to our elder 

population. If facilities and agencies close due to over-regulation changes and costs 

that are not covered by increased rates you in effect are reducing the options to the 

community we all care to protect, especially in Rural communities throughout the 

state. There are so many adverse affects of this bill that most certainly will shut down 

more of the needed resources for our Senior population.  
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